
The Board of Education of Harford County will hold a virtual dual-topic meeting: Budget and 
Balancing Enrollment Public Input Session on Thursday, January 27, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. with 
only Board Members, sta�, and presenters in attendance virtually.   

The meeting will be streamed live and archived for later viewing on hcps.org.

*Please note, this will be the final event hosted to specifically discuss the balancing enrollment 
process prior to it being an action item at a future Board of Education business meeting.
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PUBLIC INPUT SESSION
Thursday, January 27, 2022

5:00 - 6:00 p.m.

https://www.hcps.org/boe/boardmeetingschedules.aspx

